
PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT

The Navy encourages community involvement 
in the environmental restoration process. 

HOW CAN I COMMENT?
The public comment period is open now and 
runs through XX XX, 2017.

You may comment tonight by talking with one 
of the Navy representatives present.

You may comment by filling out one of the 
comment forms provided on the table.  You 
are welcome to submit your comment tonight 
or send in the mail (postmarked no later than 
XX XX) to:

Public Affairs Office
Naval Base Kitsap

120 South Dewey, Bldg. 443
Bremerton, WA 98314-5020

You may submit comments using e-mail to:  
pao.nbk.cnrnw@navy.mil

Public comments are included in the 
Responsiveness Summary section of the 
Record of Decision and are considered in the 
final remedy decisions for the site.

WHAT IF I HAVE QUESTIONS?
Contact the Naval Base Kitsap Public Affairs 
Office:

(360) 627-4030
pao.nbk.cnrnw@navy.mil

WHERE CAN I GET MORE 
INFORMATION?

Copies of the Proposed Plan are available on 
the table in this room, as well as fact sheets, 
and comment forms.

The Proposed Plan is also available online at:

https://go.usa.gov/k0loe

The RI/FS and Proposed Plan are available at 
the Public Information Repository at the Kitsap 
Regional Library, Sylvan Way Library:

Sylvan Way Library
1301 Sylvan Way

Bremerton, Washington 98310

The Administrative Record for the JPHC/NHB 
Superfund Site is kept at Naval Facilities 
Engineering Command Northwest at Naval 
Base Kitsap, Bangor.  Arrangements can be 
made for members of the public to review this 
record by contacting the Public Affairs Officer 
at (360) 627-4030.

Restoration Advisory Board

Restoration Advisory Boards (RABs) are 
stakeholder groups that meet to discuss 
environmental restoration at a site where 
the Department of Defense oversees the 
environmental restoration process.  RABs 
provide the community with the 
opportunity to share questions, concerns, 
and ideas with representatives of the 
regulatory agencies and the installation.  

The RAB for the Jackson Park Site has 
been inactive for many years.  The Navy 
is asking the community if there is interest 
in re-establishing the RAB.
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